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B&E in Mulmur

On June 1st Dufferin OPP were dispatched to aresidential break and enter on Dufferin County Rd #11 in Amaranth Township.

Preliminary investigation reveals the residence was entered between on May 31 in daylight hours. Entry was gained by the culprit(s)
kicking in the front door. Once inside thieves stole several thousand dollars worth of jewellery. Nothing else was disturbed in the
home.

Police are reminding residents to contact the OPP Communications Centre immediately at 1-888-310-1122 to report any suspicious

activity or suspicious vehiclesin the area. Information such as suspect physical descriptions, suspect vehicles and direction of travel
are useful tools for investigators.
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